
From: Stephen Auburn   
Sent: Friday, 24 July 2015 3:47 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Fit for the Future: City of Sydney Submission 
 
Dear Ipart 
 
I support the City of Sydney’s  submission to your enquiry on Council boundaries. 
 
The proposal to amalgamate the City with Botany, Randwick, Waverley and Woollahra 
makes no sense. This mega-council would have a population the size of Tasmania but no 
extra responsibility or authority.  The NSW Government has not produced any evidence that 
amalgamations lead to better efficiencies or financial outcomes. 
 
Leave the boundaries as they are. 
 
Residents do not support the amalgamation and fear a reduction in the quality of services. 
 
Regards 
 
Stephen Auburn 
 
 
Stephen Auburn 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 




